
 
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2021 / 061   Dated 15.8.2023 
 

To 
The Secretary 
Department of Public Enterprises, 
160, Udyog Bhavan, 
New Delhi-110011. 
Email: secy-dpe@nic.in 

 
Sub:   Request for an appointment to highlight pay-conflict between executives and workers of CIL and 

SCCL arising out of implementation of NCWA-XI 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are thankful for your advice to coal ministry (vide Annexure-I) in response to our concern regarding 
the inevitable pay conflict between executives and workers of Coal India and Singreni Collieries after 
implementation of NCWA XI. 
 
We seek an audience with you to further our cause for this, as nothing seems to have been done in this 
regard by the concerned departments. 
 
We shall be thankful if 10-15 minutes time is given to us for an audience in which 2-3 members of AIACE 
will meet either on 17th August, 2023 or in the first half of 18th August, 2023. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
P. K. Singh Rathor 
Principal General Secretary, AIACE 
 



Annexure – I 
 

 
 


